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Staying Safe 

This month we were ready to have our big 25th Anniversary “Happy 

Party” with residents, staff and Priority Waiting List members, but 

due to increased COVID-19 numbers we made the decision to cancel 

our in-person festivities.   

But… we do invite you to go to our website 

www.penobscotshores.com and go under “Activities” to view the 

“Happy” music video we shot in honor of this celebration. We had 

such a good time doing the video and know you will find it entertain-

ing; it features many residents and staff. 

So, here’s a virtual toast to you for surviving the past year and half 

through COVID — keep up the good face covering and hygiene prac-

tices, and to Penobscot Shores on celebrating 25 years of providing 

gracious, maintenance free living to residents. 
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Residents spent a July afternoon touring 

their neighbor’s gardens and the communi-

ty looking for newly labeled trees.  Thanks 

to one resident, we now have a tree/shrub 

map for residents and visitors. 
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Tiki Party for New Gazebo 

Our chefs out did themselves with a scrumptious 

buffet of ribs, coconut shrimp, egg rolls, spam & 

pineapple and pina colada cupcakes to celebrate 

the completion of the new gazebo.  

   

Ahoy Mateys 

July started with a sailing adventure for residents.  We 

sailed out of Camden Harbor into Penobscot Bay and over 

near Islesboro. We saw eagles, loons, harbor porpoises 

and some beautiful shorefront cottages. It was so nice to 

get out and enjoy each other’s company and sail around 

the bay. 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

Shirley, our fortune teller, had predicted the rainy 

weather for on Carnival Day, but that didn’t dampen 

the fun.  Tim got an extra dunking as our volunteer to 

get hit with water balloons. 


